
REBELS/CENTRAL OREGON DISC GOLF CLUB
LEADERSHIP TEAM
MEETING MINUTES

Meeting Date: 1/15/2014

Meeting Location: Brew Werks

Recorded By: Sally West

1. ATTENDANCE

| Name | | Present |
|----------------|-----------------------------------|---------|
| Sally West | Secretary | Y |
| Mike Ruzicka | Treasurer | N |
| Matt Hubbell | Social Media | Y |
| Carey Dod | Webmaster | N |
| Eric Henderson | Fundraising Coordinator | Y |
| Ryan Lane | Consultant | Y |
| Brian Belle | Pine Nursery Course Coord. | N |
| Jeff Myers | COCC Course Coord. | Y |
| Justin Ringer | Redmond Course Coord/Social Media | Y |
| Janine Gunn | Membership Coord. | N |
| TBD | Event Coordinator | N |

2. MEETING LOCATION

Building: Vision Plaza: Brew Werks

3. MEETING START

Meeting Schedule Start: 6:00 PM

Meeting Actual Start: 6:05 PM

Meeting Scribe: Sally West

4. AGENDA

- **Follow up on previous agenda/action items**
 - New CODGC Account- still in the works. Ryan is able to add a “view only” person to his.
 - Signage quotes for Dry Canyon- per Driving Force, \$15 per sign, unsure if there is a set up fee. Will need to provide them with artwork. Estimate that total would be \$200 for all signs and artwork.
 - Bag Tag Rules- Need to finalize Finals structure. Will post rules on Leadership team site to allow for feedback/input from leadership team.
 - Reconciliation of outstanding invoices with Redmond Parks Foundation- Ryan to email Julie and copy Justin R regarding this and signage at Dry Canyon.
- **Follow up on 12/19 public meeting**
 - Meeting was as expecting with only a few club members attending
 - Holiday party was great
 - Trash issue at courses, specifically Pine Nursery, was brought up during member comments. Agreed that trash is still an issue (and probably always will be). Need improved signage at courses reminding people to pack it out. Will also need to work with city on this. Was recommended that Course Coordinators contact their city contacts regarding this. Extra trash cans? Maintenance schedule at parks? Etc
- **League Reports**
 - Leagues need to be run by Leadership group next time, ie summer.
 - Need to be on same page with structures and rules.
 - All funds need to be accounted for regularly with club treasurer and accounted for in club ledger.
- **Membership Cards**
 - Need to make a push online for memberships. If people want bag tags for \$5 at Ice Bowl they need to make sure they are members first.
- **Bag Tags**
 - \$5 for members, \$10 for non-members.
 - Total cost for 100 tags was \$320
 - \$1 from each tag sold goes to the club. Remaining funds go to the finals pot
 - Finals- Tentatively 10/25
 - Tags to be released at Ice Bowl
- **2014 Master Schedule for Events**
 - Start a list on the Leadership page with all the events. Will then need to figure out the best way to post on the website and/or FB page for the public.
 - 2 events per month is sufficient and will avoid saturating the calendar.

- **New Business**
 - Vibram Bash to be a fundraiser for collegiate teams before Nationals. End of March.

5. MEETING END

Meeting Schedule End: 7:30 PM

Meeting Actual End: 7:45 PM

6. POST MEETING ACTION ITEMS

| Action | Assigned To | Deadline |
|---------------------------------------|-------------------------|----------|
| CODGC account logistics/set up | Ryan Lane, Mike Ruzicka | ASAP |
| Membership drive push before Ice Bowl | All | ASAP |

7. NEXT MEETING

Next Meeting: Wednesday, February 19th 6:00

Vision Plaza: 404 SW Columbia Street, Suite 150